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 MANAGING PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT 

Report By: Director of Corporate and Customer Services 

 

Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

Purpose 

1. To note progress against the action plan that was developed as the Authority’s 
response to the audit of its performance management arrangements in the autumn of 
2006, and the associated communications action plan. 

Financial Implications 

2. There are no financial implications 

Background 

3. The report considered by Cabinet on 21 February is appended.  Cabinet noted the 
report and agreed that the action plan be updated in the context of the overall 
Comprehensive Area Assessment preparation programme, submitted to Cabinet in 
April 2008, and progress reported every six months. 

RECOMMENDATION 

 THAT the report be noted, subject to any comments the Committee wishes to 
make.  

       

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

• None identified 


